
From: "Jean-Daniel Cusin" <  
To: "Jeanine Dodds" <jdodds@islandstrust.bc.ca>, "David Maude" <dmaude@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 8:31:38 PM 
Subject: Salish Grove Project 
 
Dear Jeanine and David, 
First, congratulations for getting re-elected as Trustees! I'm glad you both were. 
 
Further to my previous letters in support of the Salish Grove project, I would like to reiterate my support 
and highlight the urgent need for housing on this island. It seems to me that the Housing Society has 
jumped through a great many hoops and they have checked off all the boxes with regard to "preserve and 
protect". Please make it easy for them to proceed. 
 
Thank you!  And with kind regards, 
 
Jean-Daniel Cusin 
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